
July 2020 President’s Newsletter 
 
Gentlemen, 
 
Here we go, it’s July and things haven’t changed much 
except for the weather—it’s pretty hot here, but everyone 
seems to be handling the “dry heat” fairly well.  Lots to 
explain, so I’ll get right to it: 
 
1.  Speaking of dry heat, the Men’s Club annual Dry Heat 
Tournament will be held on August 3rd and 4th, flyers 
have been sent out so find a partner and sign up, it should 
be a good time.  Remember there will be no horse race 
this year and more details will be sent before the 
tournament. 
 
2.  Monday Men’s Club events should resume on July 
20th.  We are still working out details on how we will start 
(no shotguns allowed at the moment) so stay tuned for 
more info from our Monday coordinator Dennis Asher.  If 
anyone wants to change their tee box selection you can 
do it as of today—reminder that there are gold/white 
combo tees available if you care to change.  If you do 
choose to change your current tee selections, please let 
Dennis Asher know before our 1st event. 
 
3.  Playing out of traps—I think we already went over this, 
but it deserves more clarification.  Suggestions from the 
SCGA- you can play your ball as it lies or you can lift, 
clean your ball, smooth your lie and place back to where 



you picked it up. 
 
4.  Holed out putts—this gets a little dicey.  The SCGA 
suggests (I’m going to paraphrase):  in competitive and 
tournament play the ball must be holed out, that is, it must 
come to rest in the cup.  In recreational play the group can 
decide beforehand if that is how you want to play it.  The 
golf course is working with Greg Henry to replace the 
current inverted cups (which seem to be the cause of 
much of the controversy) with foam inserts set 2 to 3 
inches below the level of the green.  We hope this should 
solve the problem. 
 
Final words of wisdom from Arnold Palmer: “Success in 
golf depends less upon strength of body than upon 
strength of mind and character”. 
 
Everyone have a safe and happy 4th of July—GOD 
BLESS AMERICA!!! 
 
Rich Mercatante- President TLQMC 
 


